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Dear Pupil 

 

Learning at home - Stage 2 

 

During your period of self-isolation it is important that you maintain progress with your 

learning.  Kinross High School staff will do this using Google Classroom.  You can access your 

Google Classroom using your glow username and password using the following web address: 

https://sts.platform.rmunify.com/account/signin/glow. Should you have difficulties in logging 

into glow, please contact the school office who can reset your password. If you have difficulty 

accessing the internet or using a digital device, please contact the school office and we can make 

arrangements for you to borrow a device for the duration of your self-isolation. 

 

Your teachers will upload the learning materials that the rest of your class will be undertaking. This 

will ensure you are learning the same materials as your peers. In order to support your routines, 

it would be beneficial for you to follow your normal week A and B timetables. In addition, your 

PT Pupil Support will be available for a check in via your PSE Google Classroom and you can 

check-in there to support your wellbeing. 

 

If you have any questions that arise, please contact the school office or your House Pupil Support 

Team. 

Kind regards 

  

 

 

Mr J Bain 

Depute Headteacher Head of Lomond House)  

 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100  ⚫  Fax 01577 861830  
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   Mr J Bain     

Our ref:    JB/LMcM 
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